
Good Morning Class 7, 

We hope you are well. Sadly our bubble is closed for now as we wait 

for confirmation but everyone is well and we hope to see you all 

soon. We will be busy at home sending you lots of nice activities to 

keep you busy and learning. You will find this week’s work already on 

the school website and I will get your homework up ready for 

tomorrow. Next week you will find new challenges each day to do at 

home just as if we were at school. 

 

You all have your reading books so keep practising every day and 

share any good work with us on the email.  

Year2@cavclosei.derby.sch.uk 

 

 We hope you are very good for your grown-ups at home and keep 

safe inside. 

 

Take care, 

Best wishes 

Mrs Merriman, Mrs Mills and Miss Richardson 

 


